To Whom it may concern,

Robert Kane of 6875 Taralga Road, Curraweela, NSW 2580,

strongly object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago (Woodlawn ARC: SSD-
21184278) on the grounds that there are too many badly run and badly designed
incinerators around the world that do not do the job they say they are going to do in terms of
achieving consistent and high enough temperatures that will render the toxins contained in
the waste harmless.

The most consistent thing about these kinds of incinerators around the world is their IN-
consistency when it comes to temperature control.

Even with perfect temperature control the science is not completely sure that toxins like
PCB's are rendered harmless. There are better but unfortunately more expensive ways of
breaking down these man made toxins. This extra cost should be borne by the
manufacturers of these toxins who profit from their manufacture. The extra cost can be
passed down to the users of these products made with these toxic materials.

| suggest you put the incinerator closer to the majority of people that make the waste ie the
Eastern or Northern Suburbs of Sydney.

If the incineration process is as good as you say then you should have no trouble convincing
them that it will be of no danger to them, their children, their land values, their immediate
environment, and their quality and length of life.

It is unfair in the extreme to subject a small and undeserving portion of the population to the
dangers of a toxic environment so that others can sleep soundly and have their profits and
cheap products as well.

Sincerely,

Robert Kane
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